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“To live, learn and love with Jesus, being the best we can be”” 

Tena koutou katoa. A kia noho te ariki ki a koutou.   

Welcome to Charlotte (Charlie) Stewart and her parents, Angus 

and Lisa. Charlie joined us this week. We hope you will all enjoy 

being part of the school community. 

In this week’s Gospel reading, we hear Jesus asking, ‘What do 

you want me to do for you?’ Just like the blind man, I think  

Jesus  is asking us that same question and awaiting our answer. 

It could be very useful to meditate on what we REALLY want 

Jesus to do for us and why that is the priority in our life right 

now. 

Just a reminder that after Labour Weekend, FULL and correct 

summer uniform is required.  

See you after Labour Weekend, on Tuesday. Have a great break 

and keep safe if you are travelling.  

Go the All Blacks! 

God Bless,                                                                                       

Zita Smith - Principal 

Jesus said to the blind man, "What do 

you want me to do for you?"  

He replied, "Master, I want to see."  

Jesus told him, "Go your way; your 

faith has saved you."  

Immediately 

he received 

his sight 

and                   

followed           

Jesus  on the 

way.  

THIS WEEKEND’S GOSPEL         
Mark 10: 46-52  

(Just in case you have been away on another planet……..) 

 

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW OR MONDAY!!!!!! 

 

The Book Fair 
Last day is next                                             

Tuesday,  27th October 
 8:30 - 9:15am  and  

2:30- 3:15pm 

School Terms for 2016                                             
Term 1    1/2/16 - 15/4/16                                      
Term 2    2/5/16 - 8/7/16                                          
Term 3    25/7/16 - 23/9/16                                  
Term 4    10/10/16 - 20/12/16                              
PLEASE NOTE:  The start and end dates only 

have not been finalised yet - this is just a guide. 

Book Character Parade  



Uniform fittings for Term 4 - Please call Gina to book an appointment.                                                         

Friday :  30th October, 20th November, 11th December  between 2 and 3.20p.m. 

Sparks of God - Week 1, Term 4 

Left to right: Isaac Cheung, Tahi Finkenauer–Caniero,              
Joseph Reiher, Brandon Khang, Amelie Bremford,                  
Grace Reiher, Isaac Braun, Tommy Carter, Jessica Deed 

Carnival 2016 - SITUATIONS VACANT                      
Thank you to the two parents who have offered 

to take on a ‘job’ - we really appreciated it.  
HOWEVER, we still need a couple more, so 
please consider taking up one of the other             

opportunities still available. WE NEED YOU! 

Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon 

Registrations are now open for the Wellington event on 20th March, 
2016 for those children aged 7 and over.  Enter as an individual or as 
a team.  Go to www.try.weetbix.co.nz and make sure you link yourself 
to OUR school.    If you have any 
questions about the event or            
registering, please see Jan Hannon or 
email her janandpaddy@xtra.co.nz or 

call her on 027-4919634. 

Healthy Body, Healthy Me 

We have started our inquiry called “Healthy Body, 

Healthy Me.” We went to Kids Can Cook. Adam was 

our Sous Chef.  Adam made food with Chris. 

We picked   vegetables from our school  

garden then we made some crepes with the 

vegetables. They were very healthy. It tasted 

like apples. Some people thought it was           

disgusting but other people thought it was 

delicious. It was exciting and amazing.  

Yummy Apple Stickers - 
A huge thanks to              
everyone who helped    
collect the stickers over 
the past year. This week 
our Sports Leaders will be able to select 
$408 worth of gear. Please continue to 
collect. Sheets are in every classroom 
and you can download a form from our 
school website under 'School Notices'.  

Class Mass - Rooms 4 and 7                               
There was a great turn out from the Parish and 
school community. The Mass celebrated God's 
creation which links in with the Inquiry ‘big 
theme’. Readings were proclaimed and prayers 
were written by the children. After                             
Communion, there was a moving liturgical 
dance.  Everyone was invited to morning tea in 
the 4 Square.   

Thunderbirds won 20 - 8    PoD was Leah Curran.                                                    
Astros won 26-0 (A great team effort)    PoD Cooper Mallon                                    
Eagles  lost  22 - 28     PoD Joshua Todd                                                                                                     
Rockets won 4 - 1     PoD Jacob Beuerlein                                                                                                     
Lazers lost 0 - 4      PoD Keira Savea                                                                                                                  
Stars won 9 - 0     PoD Lila Ablett 
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MINIBALL RESULTS FOR                    
THIS WEEK 

‘Lest We Forget’ - Production DVDs available for 

sale at the Office.  $25 each.  If you 

haven’t already ordered your copy, just 

come along and get yours from Gina. 

 The Lazers may have gone down but the Ref said that 

they were the best team she had reffed all day!  Just saying! 


